
Wearing a mask is recommended.

Please refrain from talking loudly

during performances and in the

lobby.

We ask customers to refrain from

talking as much as possible when

eating in their seats and in the

lobby.
*No eating during performances

Please refrain from paying visits

or giving gifts to cast members.

Hand sanitizers will be installed

in theatre lobbies and restrooms.

Ventilation and Humidity is

properly maintained inside the

auditorium.

We are increasing the physical

health checks for our theater

staff.
*Masks are worn when serving customers to prevent

infection.

Measures at the theatre

⦿Tea will not be offered at the Box Seats.

⦿To avoid overcrowding, please leave from the nearest exit.

 Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Notification of the infection prevention measures at the Kabukiza Theatre

Thank you for supporting the Kabukiza Theatre and our theatre productions.

We will provide a safe environment inside our theatres by taking the following measures. We ask all visitors'

understanding and cooperation regarding the precautionary measures below which will be implemented at

our theatres.

Requests for Customer Cooperation

⦿We ask audience members to wear a mask when shouting/calling out toward the stage (Ō-mukō).

Audience members without a mask, who call from places outside the designated area on the 3rd floor, and those

interrupting the stage performances may be asked to refrain from doing so.

Assigned members from the theatre will shout from the designated area on the 3rd floor with their masks on.

⦿We may refuse entry to customers who do not follow the theatre staff's instructions, or who cause any nuisance that

unreasonably interferes with other customers.


